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Dear Parents

DASP Year 3 Athletics Festival - Wednesday 7™ June 2017

For information, our Year 3 children will be taking part in an Athletics Festival at St
Osmund’s Middle School on Wednesday 7™ June in the morning.

Year 3 will walk to and from St Osmund’s and will be back to St Mary’s in time for
lunch.

The children will need to arrive in the morning at St Mary’s in their P.E. kit (with their
uniform in a separate bag), a fruit snack and a water bottle. They also need to make sure
they have appropriate clothing for the weather, so a waterproof coat and hat is advisable
(or sun cream and hat if hot and sunny) as some of the activities will be outside.
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Yours sincerely

i

Mrs J Bourne
School Sports Co-ordinator



